C-6

‘WE james Gnozzo

716-816-9834 iojoe171 ho 80 Endicott Dr, Amherst, NY 14226

July 14,2022

Office of the Commissioners
Erie County Water Authority
295 Main St, Rm 350
Buffalo, NY 14203

| am writing to inform you that | will be formally retiring, effective as of August, 18, 2022.

I have given considerable thought to this decision and feel this is the right time to retire. |
am grateful and would like to thank all past and present commissioners for this
opportunity that turned into a 32 year career. Time does fly and now that this journey has
come to an end.

Best Regards and God Bless,

S

James Gnozzo



